
 

Soil  Resource  Consultants 
P.O. Box 752                     Meriden, CT 06450 

 
                                                                                              October 15, 2020 
                   
                                                                                             SRC Job No. 14-90        
 
Richard Munson 
Progressive Development Corporation 
P.O. Box 812 
Plainville, CT 06062-0812 
                   
Dear Mr. Munson: 
 
Re: Wetland & Site Conditions Evaluation - N/F Berube Property - Portion of Lot 3A  
      - 198 Deming Road - Berlin, CT 
 
At your request, I have completed an additional onsite investigation of this property.  The purpose of 
my investigation was to review existing conditions on this property relative to the Function & Values 
assessment study I performed in January of 2015.  This field work was completed on October 15, 
2020.    
 
The following are my observations, comments, and conclusions.  
 
 1. The onsite and associated inland wetlands and watercourses do not appear to have  
                measurably changed.  The wetland boundary flagged by others in 2012 is still present 
                and accurately portrayed.   
 
 2. I have attached to this report the latest CT DEEP Natural Diversity Database map  
                which indicates that no federal of state listed plant or animal species have been  
                observed on this property. There are shaded areas located to the east and south of this 
                property. 
 

3. Vegetative cover patterns remain as they were in 2015 with normal growth in the  
    interim between my observations. 
 

In my professional opinion, the site has not materially changed since 2015. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact me.    
 
Sincerely, 

 
David H. Lord 
Certified Soil Scientist 
& Environmental Consultant 
  

Wetland Delineations     Wetland Impact Evaluations     Environmental Planning 



 

 

 
 
 
  



 

 
  

 


